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Athletic Activities Upcoming: 
 

Thu Sep 8 Boy’s Water Polo at Lemoore – Game Time 5:30 – Bus leaves at 4:30 pm 
 

Fri Sep 9 Come out and support the varsity football golden bears as they play their first game 
in the Neighbor Bowl. JV plays at 5:00 and Varsity plays at 7:30 against Pacheco 
High School. 
 Staff workers – Mr. Kotoian; Mr. Griffin; Mr.  Williamson; Ms. Shoop; Mr. 

Reed; Mr. Barboza 
 Ticket takers – Ish; Ms. Bravo; Ms. Crose 

 

 Girl’s JV Water Polo Tournament at Lemoore – First game is at 4:45 against 
Kingsburg. A van will transport players to and from Lemoore. 

 

 Tennis at Coast Union is postponed. 
 

Sat Sep 10 Girl’s JV Water Polo Tournament at Lemoore continued – Transportation is not 
provided. You must provide your own transportation on Saturday. 

 

 Cross Country has a meet at Kingsburg. The bus will leave at 6:45 a.m. 
 

Mon Sep 12 Fall sport pictures will be taken for Volleyball at 3:15 at the gym; Cross Country at 
3:30 on the track; Tennis at 3:45 on the courts. 

 

 Girl’s golf plays a tournament at Lemoore Country Club at 9:00 a.m. The van leaves 
at 7:30 a.m. 

 

Student News: 
 

Club Rush is today and tomorrow at lunch in the amphitheatre. Check it out! Get 
involved. 
 

Reminder to all students: Proof of TDAP immunization is required by this Friday, 9/9. As of 
Monday September 12, If proof of TDAD is not on file at school, you will not be able to attend school 
until proof of TDAP is on file. 
 

Students – The Kings County College Nite will be held on Thursday, September 15 at the Lemoore 
High School Event from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. Admission is free. Please attend to receive information 
from various colleges throughout California and even some out-of-state. 
 

If you played on last year’s varsity boy’s soccer team, stop by the Principal’s Office to receive your 
athletic letter. They have been generously purchased for you. 
 

Class Rings – Graduate Services will have a display for class rings set up in the gymnasium at 
Back to School Night next week, Wednesday, September 14. You may pick up a full color brochure 
in the student store now. 


